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From: Branislav Škripek 
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Amersfoort, The Netherlands, 25 February 2020 
 
Dear Mr Józwiak, 
Dear Members of the UPR, 
 
 
In the Board meeting on the 21st of February 2020, the board of the European Christian Political 
Movement (ECPM) has decided to accept the membership request of UPR.  
Therefore, I have the honour to wholeheartedly welcome the UPR as a member of the ECPM!  
 
ECPM is a political movement that aims to spread Christian Democratic ideas throughout Europe 
together with its social expression and to mobilize politicians and parties in Europe around Christian 
values. We are very happy that your party has joined our organisation and our cause. 
 
As a member of the ECPM you are warmly invited to our other activities as well. We are convinced 
that there will be a fruitful cooperation with your party in the coming years. We hope to meet you on 
future ECPM events and once again, we are very honoured to welcome the UPR as a member of our 
movement. Please do contact us for any questions, project proposals or ideas.  
 
We hope that God may bless your party, country and our joined efforts in the realm of politics. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

 
Branislav Škripek 
ECPM President 


